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I asked friends and family to donate to Headway Preston and Chorley 

and I am astounded and pleased by their generosity as we managed 

to raise Ã600!   

Disney Prince...esses dress up for charity! 
Fundraising ideas are wide-ranging and sometimes           

unusual, but dressing up as Disney princesses when 

you are male fitness instructors is something different! 
 

Organiser Amy Toole has been supporting Headway since 

her father Michael sustained a brain injury in 2013.   
 

Her business, óPop Up Princessesô, has been along to a                   

number of Headway events, providing beautiful princesses to 

wow young Disney fans, so she needed a new idea to raise 

money and awareness of ABI. Her boyfriend Gareth Morris, 

an instructor at Crossfit Consilium in Manchester came to the 

rescue when he and two other instructors agreed to dress as 

princesses for the day.                                                                                                 

Many thanks guys from all at Headway! The result was a 

whopping Ã1112.80 to be shared by Headway Preston and 

Chorley and Headway UK.  
 

Pictured left; Gareth Morris Luke Fiddler and John Eddison. 
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ABI survivor Cath raises Ã600 on her 60th 
Having had encephalitis almost 15 

years ago, I know only too well how 

lives can be devastated by any brain 

injury, but life also has to be lived!   

With the help of my husband, the support 

of our two sons and friends (who have 

stood by us throughout), myself and my 

husband have done just that, we have 

travelled the world, attended many social 

events and live as full a life as we can  

despite my ataxia and life in an electric 

wheelchair. 

I have also recently celebrated the most                     

amazing 60th birthday celebration in a 

óTipeeô in our back garden, arranged by 

my husband, 2 sons and their girlfriends.                      

To describe what they all did for me would 

be extremely difficult, I was                     

overwhelmed by the many surprises and 

the beautiful transformation of my garden.                                   

Instead of gifts,                                                     

Cath Agnew and husband Andy at their home in Samlesbury, Preston. 

http://www.headwayprestonandchorley.org.uk/


I work at Vincents Solicitors in Preston and joined the Headway committee, as itôs a cause 

close to my heart. Over the past 20 years, as a solicitor dealing with personal injury and   

clinical negligence, I have acted for a large number of people with head injuries, of varying 

degrees of severity and I know the impact that even a mild head injury can have. I work and 

live in Preston and have done most of my professional life and I wanted to support a cause 

that was not only relevant but local. In fact, several years ago I myself suffered a significant 

head injury. Headway Preston and Chorley was the perfect charity for me to be involved 

with. I admire the determination and support given by the people who are involved in the 

charity! 
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New Trustees bring a wealth of experience 

Volunteers form an essential role in Headwayôs work and 

enrich the quality and range of the services we are able 

to provide.                                                                                

People volunteer at Headway for a number of reasons such 

as to gain experience in the sector, learn new skills within a                     

particular role, expand upon knowledge of ABI and to show 

support for a local charity. Our volunteers come from a                   

variety of different backgrounds, cultures and experiences 

and we would like to say a big thank you to all of our existing          

volunteers who make every effort to attend our events,                

services and activities and provide support behind the 

scenes. We would also like to take this opportunity to                    

welcome new volunteers who have joined us this year. 

We are always on the look-out for committed people who can 

spare a few hours and currently have the following                                

vacancies; distributing newsletters and collection boxes,                       

attending fundraising and information events and promoting 

the Headway lottery.                                                                                                       

Can you spare some time? 

In return for your support you will receive out of 

pocket expenses, training and as we work with                     

vulnerable adults, a DBS certificate (Disclosure 

and Barring service).    

For more information or to apply please contact 

Laura Brown (Volunteer & Events Coordinator): 

01772 791460 or 07583 637 197 or email: 

laura@headwayprestonandchorley.org.uk 

I I have worked at JMW Solicitors for 17 years, and have been privileged to work with many 

families who have been affected by brain injury. These cases tend to last several years and 

as a married father of  three children, I have found it incredibly rewarding to help other      

families  to get their lives back in order after tragedy. We all know that the NHS can be     

brilliant in the critical phases, but unfortunately when handling these cases you soon realise 

the huge gulf between the aftercare available in the private sector and  that funded by the 

NHS or local authority.  However, not everyone affected by brain injury has a claim that    

allows them access to private treatment and this is where Headway fill such a valuable role, 

óbridging the gaps and filling the holesô that exist within statutory provision. I am excited to be 

involved with such a vibrant group as Preston and Chorley, and hope to bring some exciting 

fundraising ideas to the table.ò 

Hello and welcome to edition 14 of the Headway Preston and Chorley                     

newsletter.                                                                                                                                     

We have had a phenomenal 6 months since our last newsletter, our Activity and             

Drop-in sessions continue to be highly popular and we have introduced 2 new                 

initiatives with our exercise and relationship courses.                                                                            

We are also pleased to welcome 2 new Trustees and Iôm excited to work with them 

and discover what skills they can bring to our charity.                                                                                                                                            

As you know we rely entirely on donations and grants to deliver our service. We are 

delighted to have obtained grants from the Lloyds Foundation and Big Lottery Fund to 

deliver specific projects.  These grant providers receive thousands of applications and 

it is a brilliant recognition of the service we provide to have been successful. 
Sarah Charnley, Solicitor at Fletchers Solicitors. Sarah Charnley                                                          

Chair of Headway Preston & Chorley 

Andrew Lilley 

Carlos Lopez 

http://www.vincentssolicitors.co.uk/
mailto:laura@headwayprestonandchorley.org.uk
http://www.jmw.co.uk/
http://www.fletcherssolicitors.co.uk/
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Headway Preston and Chorley held its first Sapphire 

Ball earlier this year at the Preston Marriott Hotel.   

The event was a sell out and was supported by local 

businesses who donated fabulous raffle and auction 

prizes.                                                                                                      

Sarah Charnley, Chair of Headway Preston and Chorley, 

ñThe ball was a huge success and the most glamorous 

event we have organised since the charity began in 

2010. Everyone had a great time looking fantastic in 

their bow ties and ball gowns. Over Ã6000 was raised 

which is such a massive boost to our funding and will 

help keep our vital community services going. We have                    

also decided to make it an annual eventò. 
 

The next two Headway events this year are the annual 

Golf Day on 9th September organised by Fletchers    

Solicitors and a óStrictlyô themed Ball organised by JMW 

Solicitors on 3rd November 2016.                                                                

Charity Manager, Liz Bamber said, ñwe are delighted 

about this award. It has taken about 12 months to write 

the project bid and Lloyds has been very supportive 

throughout. In May we heard the good news that we 

had been awarded Ã9256.00.                                                                   

The grant will fund organisational improvements and 

improved systems which will put Headway Preston and 

Chorley in a stronger position to better deliver services 

and attract fundingò.                                                                               

The type of work to be funded includes business                    

planning, upgraded databases and a new website, all 

of which are crucial in todays very competitive                            

not-for-profit market. 

The Lloyds Bank Foundation provides grant                         

funding to charities to grow and become                               

sustainable.  

Their Enable grant is awarded to charities which have 

identified clear development needs, and it provides a 

great opportunity to strengthen charities to deliver more 

effectively. 

In May this year 90 charities from across the UK                             

successfully bid for funding and Headway Preston and 

Chorley was among those benefiting. 

Drawing on support 
Artists at Headway can ócarry on creatingô thanks to the 

support of another local worthy cause. 

We are delighted to receive a Ã1,500 cash boost from Art Aid 

thanks to proceeds from the sale of donated art. The generous 

donation will keep alive the art workshops which are part of the 

Activity Day held on the last Tuesday of the month. 

Liz Bamber, Charity Manager said: ñIt is great news - and very 

timely too. Our art workshops are one of the most popular 

things we do and this support means we can keep the sessions 

going on a regular basis. We are indebted to Art Aid for this 

fantastic gesture.ò 

Art Aid is based in Longridge and was established two years 

ago to assist charities home and abroad to increase awareness 

through holding art exhibitions across the UK. 

Art Aid has already helped raise funds through the sale of                   

donated art for the likes of Derian House Childrenôs Hospice,                     

St Catherineôs Hospice and Furniture for Education Worldwide, 

plus a number of charities in Africa. 

Liz Bamber, of Headway (right)) receives two                     

paintings from Hannah Littlefair, of Art Aid (centre) 

with Margaret Cliffe (Headway). 

Headway Sapphire Ball  

The Headway Sapphire Ball was held in the Broughton Suite 
at Preston Marriott Hotel. 

Contact us for details of future events: 01772 791460. 

http://www.lloydsbankfoundation.org.uk/current-grantholders/
http://artaiduk.org/aboutartaid.html

